Conservation Commission

Tuesday, April 12 @ 7:15 PM

Town Hall
Natural Resource Inventory
The New Durham Conservation Commission is hosting an exciting opportunity to  learn more about our Natural Resources, and to think more about how they can still be here for our grandchildren.
The Commission was given grant money to hire FB Environmental to do a thorough review of the Town’s natural resources and to prepare a reader friendly report that the Commission and others can use as a guide for action for the next decade or so.

Tricia Rouleau, the staffer from FB Environmental, will be at the meeting and will summarize the work done so far.  She will be looking for comment and feedback on the draft report, to be sure that all we want is in the final report (within the constraints of the budget of course.)

All citizens and friends of New Durham are invited to attend.  You can find the draft report online at http://www.newdurhamnh.us/Pages/NewDurhamNH_Conservation/nri.pdf or go to the Conservation Commission home page of the town website and you will find a link to it.
